
“I was proud to stand with my coworkers and demand fair pay for putting our health at risk  
every day during a pandemic. We are facing a serious crisis. We’ll always be there for our patients,  
but we expectour hospital to honor or commitment, and we won’t stop fighting until it does.” 

— Tim S Gibbs, Radiology Tech III, NUHW Steward

NUHW.org

TAKING OUR DEMANDS TO MANAGEMENT!

WEST ANAHEIM MEDICAL CENTER

On December 16, a delegation of NUHW members at WAMC delievered a petition to Frank 
Amato, Director of Human Resources. Our petition, signed by nearly 100 members, urges 
management to reinstate the temporary COVID pay increase from July and expand it to 
additional job classes. 

We continue to fight to hold WAMC management accountable to keeping everyone safe. We hold 
regular meetings with management to bring our concerns to the table, including lax screening 
practices, short staffing, and shortages of life-saving medical equipment. Our next meeting is 
December 17 at noon.

This winter, we are facing the worst COVID surge yet. 
Now, more than ever, management must respect our safety!

For more information, please contact NUHW Organizer Isacc Ramirez Perez at 
 (626) 391-8224 or iramirezperez@nuhw.org.


